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For over 5 years, the team at Unitex has been visiting local tri-state area children’s hospitals
to celebrate the holiday season and bring cheer to everyone. So far this December the team
has visited Joseph M. Sanzari Children’s Hospital at Hackensack Meridian Health and St.
Mary’s Hospital for Children in Bayside. From card making crafts to special presents for all,
the team at Unitex looks forward to these events every year.

Later this season, the team will also visit Virtua Voorhees Hospital in Voorhees, NJ as well as
Blythedale Children's Hospital in Valhalla, NY. The company also made a generous donation
to St. Luke’s Cornwall Hospital in Newburgh, NY for their annual holiday party. These holiday
celebrations are part of the Unitex Cares program that focuses on giving back to local
communities across New York, New Jersey and Connecticut.
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Pictured L-R: St. Mary’s Hospital for Children in Bayside; Joseph M. Sanzari Children’s
Hospital at Hackensack Meridian Health
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On Friday, Dec. 14th the folks at 401 held their annual Christmas gathering. The evening
featured the first ever “Mildly inappropriate ugly sweater contest.” Here the six finalists pose
for a photo before the votes were tallied. Surprisingly birthday boy, Steve “The Bod”
Bischoff won in a landslide. Next year we’re hoping for even more participation and the
editorial staff is already out and about looking for a competitive sweater for Michael to wear
next year. All in all a terrific evening was had by all.
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Linden, NJ Tidbits

Unitex is always on the lookout for reliable and talented
workers. Right Milena Sabater and Maria Salcedo
attended a job fair November 1st in Woodbridge, NJ
where they met numerous fine candidates for a possible
career at Unitex. Below: Linden, NJ celebrates 60 days
without an accident or injury with a lunchtime pizza

-l il — i
by S = |
o e T
P LY ¥ - -
\ r "
.
\ ok
.
. i

In an ongoing effort to help our customers save money, Unitex held a Linen Awareness Day
(LAD's) on December 5 at Good Samaritan Hospital in Rockland County. LAD's provide an
opportunity for hospital staff to drop by the Unitex booth to learn best practices for handling
linen and to ask questions. The booth features a display that shows the cost of each item if
lost or thrown out. Most people are surprised to learn that the linen is rented and that it
costs the hospital money if they throw out or give away a towel. On hand to meet and greet
the staff were Unitex Sales and Marketing team Seth Gershman, Chuck Cartelli, and Marie
Mulgrew.

Will You Send Stories and Pictures?

We are looking to post good news about babies, engagements,

Plant marriages, awards, promotions, parties, volunteer activities, birthdays,
Ambassador | b and more for the company newsletter. If you have photos and/or stories
r : please send to Seth Gershman at s:




